Application for Bringing Mexico to Arkansas Schools

Return with supporting documentation to Martha Morton, Director, Mexico Program, Arkansas International Center, Stabler Hall, Room 304, University of Arkansas at Little Rock, 2801 So. University Ave., Little Rock, AR 72204-1099 by October 15, 2001.

Name: ________________________________________________


Home Address:

Home Email Address:

Home Fax:

Home Telephone:

Name of School and Address:

School Email Address:

School Fax:

School Telephone:

Grades taught:

Subjects taught:

Gender:  (Circle one)   Male/Female  

Age:



Race:


Please answer all of the following questions on separate paper (2 pp limit):

1. How would you increase coverage of Mexican culture in your current courses, or use what you’ve learned in the school setting?

2. How would you integrate the study of Mexican culture in your state and school district standards?

3. What previous courses, workshops, travel, or other experiences have you had that promoted cultural awareness.

4. What leadership roles have you had?

5. Why do you want to participate in this program?

6. Do you have any medical conditions that might affect your ability to travel with a group to Mexico?  Can you walk three miles nonstop?

I attest that all of the above is correct and wish to be considered for the Bringing Mexico to Arkansas Schools Program.  By signing this, I also commit to obtaining permission from my school to attend the two intensive two-day orientation weekends this spring at UALR (March and May).

_____________________________________           _____________________________

Signed








Dated

